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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

Results of Collective Bargaining Negotiations with 
CUPE, Local 79 – Full-time Unit, Unit B - Part-time, 
Long-Term Care Homes and Services Part-time Unit 
and the Recreation Workers - Part-time 
 
Date:  June 29, 2020 
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager and Chief People Officer 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
This supplementary report is being submitted to advise City Council of the results of the 
CUPE, Local 79 ratification which was held on Saturday June 27, 2020. 
 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There is no financial impact resulting from this supplementary report. 
 
 

DECISION HISTORY 
 
The Collective Bargaining Subcommittee approved a mandate for collective bargaining 
on September 6, 2019. 
 

COMMENTS 
 
City staff have been advised by the President of CUPE, Local 79 that on Saturday June 
27, 2020 the membership successfully ratified the four (4) Memoranda of Settlement for 
the Full-time Unit, Unit B - Part-time, Long-Term Care Homes and Services Part-time 
Unit, and Recreation Workers - Part-time collective agreements. 
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CONTACT 
 
Michael Wiseman, Director, Employee & Labour Relations, People & Equity 
Phone: 416-392-5006, Email: Michael.Wiseman@toronto.ca 
 
Omo Akintan, Chief People Officer, People & Equity 
Phone: 416-392-8703, Email: Omo.Akintan@toronto.ca 
 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Omo Akintan       Chris Murray 
Chief People Officer, People & Equity   City Manager 
 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
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